
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,
 
A lovely week of autumnal weather with sunshine and showers!
Please ensure your children have named coats in school now as it
can get quite chilly between the sun bursts 😊
Luckily the weather has been kind when the children have been out
on trips this week and Porthminster had a great time at Trewidden
Gardens today. Next week Porthcurno Class are looking forward to
visiting Penlee Museum next Wednesday with a workshop on the
Stone Age to support their History curriculum this term.
Our new Toddler group Pensans Pebbles is proving to be popular on
Thursdays from 9.30-11.30. Please if you know of anyone with
babies to 3 yo that might enjoy joining in with the group.

Halloween Disco is next Tuesday. Porthmeor and Porthminster are
having a Halloween Party on Friday 17  between 1:00pm and
2:00pm

th

We break up for half term next Friday 17  at 3.10p.m. Return to
school Monday 3  November.

th

rd

Have a good weekend all

 
Niki Ambrose

Mrs Ambrose’s Weekly Update

Pensans Community Primary School Newsletter 
Autumn Term One: Week Beginning 10.10.25





Cape 
Class

Lamorna
For being so helpful and kind
to others and for her amazing
knowledge about nature and

seasons.

Gwithian
Class Rhys

For super use of his Makaton
to communicate.

Godrevy
Class

River 
For trying her best and giving

things a go.

Porthcurno
Class

Lexi G
For her super determination
and effort in all her learning

this week

Sennen
Class

Jenson

For always showing willing and
a readiness for learning! As
well as supporting others so

well!

Polzeath
Class

Evelyn
For always being on task and
completing all her work this

week.

Porthmeor
Class

Casper For trying new things this
week.

Porthminster
Class

Lottie
For her resilience, patience
and tolerance all week. We

are all so proud of you!

Stars of the Week



Out and About Club

Went crabbing 
this week!



 Monday October 6th - Friday 10
October 2025

th

Joint 1  Place: st

Porthminster + Polzeath 100%
2  Place: Porthcurno 95.33% nd

3  Place: Sennen: 93.87rd

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Our Breakfast Club is open from 7:45am and costs £3.00
per session for your first child and then £1.50 for 2  child

(and any further siblings)

nd

If you are entitled to Free Schools or Pupil Premium the
cost of Breakfast Club is £2 for your first child and £1 for

2  child (and any other further siblingsnd

Any children who are on the school site unsupervised
before 8:30am will join the Breakfast Club Children and

you will be charged accordingly. This will happen to ensure
that we are safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



Nursery Provision
£8 per hour for 2 year olds
£6 per hour for 3 year olds














